
COVID 19 and the REAL Deal 

 

Thank you  for your understanding during the REAL Deal’s  closure  between 

March 18  and May 26.  We are glad to be able to serve you once again and 

will be doing a few things differently to reduce the possibility of spreading 

this dangerous virus. 

 

Masks.  For everyone’s safety, face masks are required while in the store, dome or in close proximity 

to  others while outside.  If you do not have a mask, we will provide you with one.  Gloves are also avail-

able for customer use.  

Hand Sanitizer.  Hand sanitizer is available for your use at the entrances.  Please use it when entering 

and leaving the store. 

Donations.  We ask that all donations be taken to the back gate so that they can be set aside for three 

days before being handled by our volunteers. 

Physical Distancing.  Please make every effort to give fellow shoppers two metres of space while 

shopping.   Management  reserves the right to limit the number of people in the store at times when 

physical distancing cannot be maintained. 

Sorters.  More displaying of store items will take place days the store is not open, to reduce possible 

congestion.  

Payments.  To reduce the need for cash transactions, we will now accept debit purposes for any 

amount, and will accept Visa and Mastercard.  We continue to accept cash. 

Paper Towels in Washroom.  We have provided paper towels instead of a communal towel in the 

washroom.  Please use the trash can provided. 

Extra Cleaning.  We have established a schedule for regular sanitizing of frequently used surfaces, 

including door handles, shopping baskets, the debit machine, cash counter etc, as well as regular clean-

ing of the washroom and kitchen. 

 

Please do not enter the store if you are feeling unwell, or if you have been 

exposed to someone who has tested positive for COVID 19.   

We would be happy to see you another day. 


